Monville Timothy

From: McAtee Nancy

Sent: Friday, October 16, 2015 12:04 PM

To: Monville Timothy

Subject: ERA15FA221 email report-Annunciator panel (revised)
Tim,

The annunciator panel from the accident aircraft was radiographed to determine the status and condition of the
lightbulb filaments inside. All of the filaments for all of the annunciator bulbs were intact. There was no evidence of
stretching found on any of the filaments. A layout diagram of the annunciator panel is shown below. If you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me.
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